
   

Hillborough Infant and Nursery School 
Newsletter – 26th May2023 

Value of the month – our value of the month is aspiration. 
 
Dear parents and guardians, 
 
We have had some wonderful new pupils join our school since our last newsletter and we have posted 
updates via Twitter and Class Dojo.  Our four new pupils are ducklings!  Every year group has been able to 
see them and spend time with them.  The children have really learnt and understood the knowledge and 
skills of looking after animals and caring for them.  Nursery especially enjoyed the experience.   
 
Visitors – as part of our school family and community, you will be aware that we recently have had ‘Ofsted’ 
into school to immerse themselves into our curriculum, pupils’ engagement with learning, wider school life 
and to see what we are doing really well at.  When we have some more information we will be sharing that 
with you. 
 
Celebration Assembly – Our ‘Stars of the Week’ over the last week were: ‘Star Helper’ – Casey, Alexander 
and Curshaan in Reception; Kevin, Christable and Nael in Year 1 and in Year2, Amaya, Rayaan M, and 
Addison.  If your child has achieved something outside of school, they can bring in the certificate, badge, 
trophy or medal to show everyone one during this assembly.   
 
Health – please find below some recent flyers we have received regarding health: 

           
 
Local Events – Luton Carnival takes place on Monday the 29th May and you can find all the information via 
the following link:  https://www.carnivalarts.org.uk/luton-carnival-2023 
 
Wildlife Trust events running throughout June to celebrate 30 Days Wild 

 30 Days Wild – Running throughout June, for schools/parents to sign up to. 

30 Days Wild | Wildlife Trust for Beds, Cambs & Northants (wildlifebcn.org) 
  

 Walks - 24th June, three walks on Bradgers Hill/Stopsley Common, (Flyer- wilder walks) and link 

Luton - Wild Walks at Bradgers Hill | Wildlife Trust for Beds, Cambs & Northants (wildlifebcn.org) 
 
Libraries event 

 Natural England, 30th May Luton Central Library – (Poster, Natural England 30th May) 
 6 session running at Luton Libraries (flyer – Library flyer 6 session) & Link. 

https://www.carnivalarts.org.uk/luton-carnival-2023
https://www.wildlifebcn.org/30DaysWild
https://www.wildlifebcn.org/events/2023-06-24-luton-wild-walks-bradgers-hill


   

Wilder Libraries | Wildlife Trust for Beds, Cambs & Northants (wildlifebcn.org) 
 

Stopsley Library - 592-596 Hitchin Rd, Stopsley, Luton LU2 7UN: 

 1st June 1:00-2:30 – The Very Hungry Caterpillar & Bug Hunt for children ages 2-7. 
 10th June 10:00 –11:30 – Sensory Stories. Use of our sensors to explore the outdoors for 2 – 12. 
 13th June 10:00 -11:30 – Tiny Creatures of the Big Hill for Home Schooled children ages 6-12. 
 8th July 10:00-11:30 – Natural Messy Play, enjoy the joys of being outside and using natural 

material. 

Luton Central Library St George's Square, Luton LU1 2NG: 

 25th June 2:00-3:30 – The Very Hungry Caterpillar at Family Fun Time for ages 2-7. 
 26th June 10:00 –11:30 – Tiny Creatures of the Big Hill for Home Schooled children ages 6-12. 

 
Wishing you all a wonderful half term break and do enjoy all that you do with friends and family. We look 
forward to seeing you all on Monday 5th June 2023.  
 
 
Josie Walter – Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.wildlifebcn.org/events/2023-06-01-wilder-libraries

